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From: registrar
Sent: June 7, 2017 4:42 PM
To:
Subject: FW: Letter of Comment - EB-2017-0049

 
 
 
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca [mailto:webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca]  
Sent: June 6, 2017 3:54 PM 
To: registrar 
Subject: Letter of Comment -  
 
The Ontario Energy Board 
 
-- Comment date -- 
2017-06-06 
 
-- Case Number -- 
EB-2017-0049 
 
-- Name -- 
Thomasina Pike 
 
-- Phone -- 

 
 
-- Company -- 
 
 
-- Address -- 

 
 
-- Comments -- 
Unacceptable, why continue to gouge customers, some of which have no alternative hydro option. 
Why should a delivery charge make up more than half my hydro bill every month 
 
-- Attachment -- 
 
 
 




